
KANA  COMMUNITY  VISITS  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On  Saturday,  the  22 n d  of  February/7 t h  of  March  2015,
approximately fifty members of the Rum Orthodox, Arab-speaking
flock  of  the  Patriarchate  in  Kana,  Galilee,  led  by
Archimandrite Chrystostomos, Hegoumen at the Shrine, visited
the Patriarchate.

The  Hegoumen  and  the  group  of  pilgrims  were  courteously
welcomed by Patriarch Theophilos of Jerusalem, former Hegoumen
at the Shrine for a period of seven years. During the meeting,
the Patriarch blessed the guests, offering words of advice.

From the Secretariat-General
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